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ISP Meeting 34 was replaced by a workshop held in Brisbane. The Workshop on Nutrient Loads in 

Gladstone Harbour was novel for the ISP in that it brought many industry partners together with 

experts in a workshop format, with 29 participants in total. Expert opinion was gathered from varied 

backgrounds on nutrients in the harbour and potential links with habitats in the harbour. 

 


